
 
     
23 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Half term holidays 

We are writing to inform you that Waverley School and Waverley Studio College will 

be closed for the half term holidays commencing Monday 30 October to Friday 3 

November 2023. 

There will be some revision classes taking place during the holidays, for those 

students sitting examinations after the half term holidays. The students who need to 

attend will be informed before we break up on Friday. 

Waverley School and Waverley Studio College will reopen as normal to all students 

on Monday 6 November 2023. 

We thank you for your continued support and we hope you have a restful half term 

break. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

         
Sukhbir Farar 
Executive Principal                             

          
Satnam Dosanjh 
Principal  
Waverley School - Primary 

 
 
 

Jacq Kler 
Principal  
Waverley Studio College 

 


